
8th Grade Student Government
Contact Us:
Email: marmoratolj@gm.sbac.edu
Meeting Info: Wednesdays during 8th grade 
Lunch in the PBIS room beginning in October

8th grade student government is for any 8th grader that wants to be more 
involved in their school.  This year the 8th grade SGA will partner with the 
PBIS program at Lincoln among other school initiatives.  First meeting will 
be on the first Wednesday in October during 8th grade lunch and will meet 
every Wednesday during lunch for the school year. 

2021- 2022 8th Grade Student Government

Club President:
Club Sponsor(s):Ms. Lisa Marmorato


